MINUTES
JANUARY 17, 2019

The Walker Art Committee met on Thursday, January 17, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. at the art storeroom
of the Garnett Public Library with the following present: Wanda Taylor, Candy Hewes, Tami
Hiestand, Marcia Mader, Jenelle Klehammer and loyce Martin. Absent: Denise Schreibmeier
and Jenny Schooler.

MINUTES
A motion was made by Tami, seconded by Jenelle to approve the minutes of November 15,

2018 as written. Motion unanimously approved.

TREASURER’S REPORT

Two (2) Treasurer’s Reports, as prepared by Jenny Schooler, were reviewed. The report ending
November 30, 2018 showed expenditures of $40 for a picture purchased at Blackhorse Trading.
The ending balance was $5,341.64. The report ending December 31, 2018 showed
expenditures of $40.90 for community band postage. The ending balance was $5,307.74. The
treasurer’s reports were approved as presented.

COMIMUNICATION
Marcia said that she had received a text from Steve Graue who owns Middle Creek Winery in

Louisburg. He knows a group that would like to exhibit their art in the West Wing Gallery. He
said he would send copies of pictures for the committee to view in February. A motion was
made by Wanda, seconded by Jenelle to invite him to attend the February meeting to discuss
the matter. The motion was unanimously approved.

CURATOR’S REPORT
Candy reported that she is friends with author Judith Miller of Kansas City. Librarian Andrea
Sobba is planning some type of event with Ms. Miller and it was suggested that we coordinate a

book signing and some type of art exhibit with Andrea. Candy will talk to Andrea about this.

Candy showed additional art pieces that she and her husband are donating to the Garnett Art
Collection. She and Joyce plan to spend time to list everything Candy and Rick have donated
and to complete the necessary paperwork to catalog the pieces and place a value on them.
Frank and Joyce moved four (4) pieces to the stareroom and will arrange for the large alabaster
piece to be moved when the weather improves. She also showed two Chinese vases they
donated. At the present time, they were are in the display case located outside the Walker Art
Gallery entrance,

A tentative schedule was developed for art displays in the West Wing Gallery. Mt is as follows:
March — April will be Steve Graue; May — June will be judith Miller; July — southwest art and

snacks prepared by the Mexican restaurant; August — September will be planned by Jenelle.




OLD BUSINESS
A drawing for additional art storage units was prepared by Frank Martin. The drawing received
unanimous approval and Frank will proceed with building the units.

Wanda asked if Robert Cugno had been able to provide any information regarding Delbert
Charging Crow. Joyce said she had not received a response from him and would send another

e-mail.

Committee members will meet at 2:00 p.m. on Monday, January 21 to hang art in the West
Wing Gallery. An eclectic display will be featured.

The remainder of the meeting was spent removing the Christmas nativity sets and art.
The next meeting will be February 21, 2019.

Meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Joyce E. Martin, Recording Secretary




